
 

 

Submitted by email to the Canadian Transportation Agency 

Subject :  Service Animals 

To whom it may concern,  

I am writing in regards to service animals on flights. This should be limited to service 

dogs for the blind and disabled, not emotional support dogs. 

I agree with this plan only despite having asthma and a severe allergy to dogs. I do 

worry about sitting on a plane with a service dog nearby and hope the flight attendant 

would be able to move me farther away which even then may not be enough. It is 

possible for me to have a severe asthma attack and heart failure, so it is a definite 

worry. 

Please restrict flying to service dogs with specialized training for disabled people only. 

Sincerely, 

Diane  

(Removed) 

 


